
ASSESSMENT COMMITTEE UPDATE – FEB 27, 2023 

 

1. The three face-to-face meetings will take place on the first Thursday of the Month from 11 – 12pm. A location 
has not yet been scheduled but hopefully we will be able to meet in the new Math & Science conference room 
as both APR and PDFC meet on those days as well. Unfortunately, this time slot was not a unanimous choice by 
our committee so we will be in need of a couple members who are free on those Thursdays at 11am. PLEASE 
NOTE IN THE MINUTES: This state requirement that sub-committees also meet f-2-f is truly a gut punch and 
absurd!  

2. In our next meeting this coming Thursday, the committee will be focusing primarily on our Institutional Learning 
Outcomes (ILOs) as they have not been looked at in a while. Additionally, we will start thinking of language for a 
new equity-minded ILO. With this is mind… 

3. On Thursday March 16, we will be hosting a Flex session which will focus on our ILOs and the creation of a new 
equity-minded ILO. ALL ARE WELCOME! 

4. Finally, an email was sent out extending the due date yet again for Fall 22 SLO assessment submissions. There 
really was no other choice as the submission rate is honestly terrible and we need the data. The “official” 
deadline is now the end of March. This will be the final extension. But faculty should still submit assessments 
past this deadline if they miss it, again. 

 

A. Wesley 


